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R EGIONS BEYOND:  During a recent crusade in an Islamic 
country in northern Africa, people traveled from far-away 

villages to the crusade location.  In addition to establishing a new church, 
we received many requests to travel to the villages to tell them more of 
Jesus and to start new Christian works.   
 
The pastors and leaders faced a logistical challenge as there is no regular 
transportation service to the villages.   Thanks to your generosity, we have 
provided four new motorcycles to the churches so the pastors can travel to 
the “regions beyond” in the Sahara Desert. 
 
In addition to training pastors, we regularly hold outdoor crusades and 
preach over national television and radio.  In North Africa we are starting churches in areas 
where there is no Christian influence. 
 

Our ministry schedule is extremely busy with crusades and     
pastor’s training seminars scheduled for several locations in  
northern Africa, the Middle East, former Soviet Union, 
Ethiopia and Sudan.  
 
Thank you for your continued prayers and support. 
       
       
                        Bruce & Becky McDonald 

“Our desire is to preach the gospel in the regions beyond”  2 Corinthians 10:16 
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